
NALLD NOTE 
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New Publications of interest to NALLD Members. A special issue of 
Studies in Language learning Vol. 3, Nr. 1 will discuss computers 
and foreign language study. "The PLATO Systems and language 
Study", edited by Robert S. Hart, is available for $5.25 from the 
language learning laboratory, University of Illinois, G70 Foreign 
languages Building, 707 S. Mathews, Urbana, Ill 61801. This issue 
includes numerous articles on the use of computers in foreign 
language instruction. 

Forthcoming issues are "Foreign languages and the Public" edited by 
U. Henry Gerlach and "The Foreign language Syllabus" edited by 
Mario Saltarelli, scheduled for Fall1981 and Spring 1982 respectively. 

Scholastic, Inc., is publishing a completely new journal entitled 
ELECTRONIC LEARNING. It is billed as "The Magazine for Educators 
of the 80's" The first year's subscription is evidently free. The first 
edition, which appeared in September/October 1981, was almost 
completely dedicated to the use of computers and video. For more 
information contact Scholastic Magazines, 902 Sylvan Avenue, 
Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632 

TESP SUPPORTS ALL FOREIGN LANGUAGE TEACHERS 
Trans-European Student Programs (TESP), a non-profit educa­

tional foundation for cross-cultural understanding and bilingual 
education, offers a great variety of services intended to aid the 
foreign language profession. Included in their wide selection of FL 
promoters and fund raisers for classes of German, French, Spanish, 
latin, and Italian, are imported candies, foods, T-shirts, buttons, 
Christmas cards, games, and other related items. Their Wholesale 
list, for teachers only, is available by sending a stamped envelope. 

TESP also has an exciting line of nationality decorations ideal for 
classroom or club activities. Their beautiful 64-page catalogue, 
covering over 40 nationalities, includes posters, emblems, flags, 
pennants, table accessories, costumes, records, and hundreds of 
imported items that are certain to enhance the study of foreign 
languages. The catalogue is available at $2.00 each, including 
postage. 

In addition to these services, TESP specializes in low-cost charter 
flights for students and teachers. For school groups traveling to 
Europe, they can find you a charter flight from most major cities in 
the U.S. TESP also organizes high school study tours to Europe, for 
students of German, at very reasonable prices. For information, 
write: TESP, Box 1485, Jamestown, NO 58401. 
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